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Office of Applied Research 
2829 W. Howard Place 
Denver, CO 80204-2305 

John Cater 
FHWA Colorado Division Administrator 
12300 West Dakota Avenue, Suite 180 
Lakewood, Colorado 80228 
 

October 29, 2024 

Dear Mr. Cater: 
 
The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) accepts the responsibility as lead agency 
for the pooled fund project TPF-5(548) “No Boundaries Transportation Maintenance Innovations 
– Phase IV.” 
 
CDOT agrees to receive, obligate, and manage contributions from participating agencies, both 
Federal and non-Federal, and will review and pay expenses related to this project.  
 
The participating agencies are requested to use FHWA’s Fiscal Management Information System 
(FMIS) to transfer the committed (pledged) funds along with a copy of this acceptance letter. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact David Reeves at 303.757.9518 or 
david.reeves@state.co.us). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steve Cohn 
Research Branch Manager 
CDOT - Office of Applied Research 
 
cc: Tricia Sergeson, Transportation Pooled Fund Manager, FHWA 

Aaron Bustow, Statewide and Metropolitan Transportation Planner, FHWA CO Division 
Will Keenan, Research Program Manager, FHWA CO Division 
Darius Pakbaz, Division of Transportation Development Director, CDOT 
James Fox, Maintenance Deputy Director, CDOT 
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